
Thank You!!! 

 
Last month, we challenged you to match a very generous gift of $20,000 that an 

anonymous parishioner had made. We’re so very happy to report that we have well-exceeded the 
original $20,000 gift. In fact, your generosity has brought in $44,735 to this Matching Gift 
appeal, meaning that a total of $64,735 was raised (this is more than our Christmas collection!). 

We’re so very grateful to everyone who participated in this appeal. The funds raised from 
this appeal are restricted (and not assessed by the Archdiocese) and are only used for repair and 
maintenance expenses. The funds will be applied toward several large bills that we have received 
or will soon receive, including bills for the seal coating and restriping of the parking lot, an 
HVAC unit for one of our parish offices which never had heating or air conditioning, the 
reupholstering of the kneelers and chairs in our sanctuary (take a look at them!), the replacement 
of the stairs in front of the Nursery, and the repair of storm water drainage pipes. There are many 
other jobs, both big and small, just waiting for us to tackle. Be assured, your generosity will be 
prudently and carefully used to ensure that we continue to have a beautiful home in which to 
worship our loving God. Once again, thank you! 


